From: kyle johnson

To: Verbick, Jim
Subject: Re: 824 e johnson st liquor license
Date: Tuesday, January 18, 2022 8:27:26 AM
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Good morning Jim,

I know this is a few days late but things have been a little crazy navigating Covid with our establishments . I would
like to file a extension for the liquor license. I thought we would be able to get occupancy this month but we have
had many delays due to the omicron climate. Please let me know what further action I need to take. Thank you for

your help.
Kyle johnson

Sent from my iPhone
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